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NEXT 

CHAPTER 

MEETING 

11:30 AM 

 

Third 

Sunday 

JUNE 19 

 

LET THOSE WHO 

RIDE  

DECIDE! 

 

 

 

A Brotherhood Against Totalitarian Enactments 

American Bikers Aiming Toward Education 

DEDICATED TO FREEDOM OF CHOICE, FREEDOM OF THE ROAD 
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IDENTIFICATION STATEMENT 

This newsletter is the monthly publication of 
ABATE of Florida, Inc. Palm Beach Chapter  

published monthly 12 times a year  
 

ABATE of  Florida Inc 
Palm Beach Chapter 
P.O. Box 32215 

West Palm Beach, FL 33420-2215  

DONATIONS TO ABATE OF FLORIDA, INC. ARE NOT DEDUCTIBLE FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX PURPOSES  

DISCLAIMER 
This official publication of ABATE of Florida, Inc., 

Palm Beach Chapter accepts no  
responsibility for the comments, advertisers or 

opinions contained in this publication 
The submission deadline for all material for  

publication is after the third weekend of month or 
earlier 

Newsletters 
can be picked 
up at: 

¶ Chapter Meetings  
¶ Our Table at 
Events  

¶ Palm Beach  
Harley  

¶ Various MC  
clubhouses 

ABATE of Florida, Inc. does not  condone drinking and driving  

A copy of the Official Registration and Financial Information may be obtained from the  
Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free within the State. Registration does not  

imply endorsement, approval, nor recommendation by the State.  
WWW.800 HELPFLA.COM 1-800-435-7352 

2015-2016 Board of Directors & Trustees  
PRESIDENT                     Ken ñSnoozeò Gerecke      561-389-6546 

VICE PRESIDENT            ñBig Bad Fredò Joseph     561-723-3712 

SECRETARY                   Melissa Limbough                  561-312-4080 

TREASURER                            Debbie ñFoxybabeò Hamby    561-847-5331 
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS      Cary ñRunnerò Schwartz      561-271-0744 
MEMBERSHIP  TRUSTEE   Debbie ñFoxybabeò Hamby    561-847-5331 
SAFETY DIRECTOR    Julius ñTippyò Baumann      561-385-6305 

LEGISLATIVE    Dan ñSlo Motionò Henderson 561-702-9929 
STATE DELEGATE    Ken ñSnoozeò Gerecke      561-389-6546 
STATE DELEGATE    Debbie ñFoxybabeò Hamby    561-847-5331 

NEWSLETTER/WEBMASTER Dan ñSlo Moò Henderson       561-702-9929 

PR/COMM  TRUSTEE     Ed ñNighthawkò Lattari     561-309-5412 
PRODUCTS TRUSTEE    Lisa ñTinkò Jerrahian     561-889-3102 

  

Our NEW Email is palmbeach.abateflorida@gmail.com .  
Put in the subject: ABATE and the officer to whom should 
see it and what about to so that message is directed right 
    

Mailing Address 
ABATE - Palm Beach Chapter 

P.O. Box 32215 
West Palm Beach, FL 33420-2215  

 

Our website is palmbeach.abateflorida.com  

  

EDITORIAL 
GUIDELINES 
You are encouraged to  

submit letters about 

ABATE related to events, 

articles, photographs,  

commentaries, etc. Please 

do not submit slanderous 

nor accusing letters,  

profanity nor nudity.  

Abate of Florida, Inc., will 

not accept any  

advertising that  

discriminates against any 

type of motorcyclist 
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Presidentõs Message 

Ken ñSnoozeò Gerecke                              

Well everyone I have some good news! Our chapter nominations went better than expected 
and we have some new editions to our board. First I would like to thank all those who 
stepped up for our chapter because without them we might not have had a chapter at all. I 
have enjoyed being your president for the last couple of years but i will be stepping down 
at this monthôs chapter meeting. Please try to attend our next meeting on June 19th and 
cheer your new board members on !! 
     On another note their has been a recent rash of motorcycle accidents out there so please be careful out there !  
Remember they are not looking out for you ! 
     Last monthôs ABATE Palm Beach annual at the Anchor in went well and was a lot of fun. I would like to thank 
everyone who came out and worked hard to make it a success. 
     Special thanks to the Lone Legion Brotherhood for loaning us their huge tent it really came in handy ! 
 
       Ride Safe Ride Smart                   SNOOZE  

  PHOTOS FROM EVENT THROUGHOUT  NEWSLETTER  
 


